
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
4/18/2014 5:28:39 PM 

Redacted 

donald.lafrenz@cpue.ea.gov (donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: AL 4387-E 

Thanks Don, I apologize that I did not inform' Redacted 

From: Lafrenz, Donald J. [mailto:donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 18, 2014 05:11 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To Redacted 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: AL 4387-E 

Redacted 

I spoke with John earlier this pm. I made AL 4387-E effective May 1, 2014. PG&E should 
receive the letter from Energy Division in about a week. 

-Don 

SB GT&S 0443815 
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